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LETTER DATED 29 SEPTEMBER 1992 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The members of the Security Council have requested me to thank you for
your report (S/24578) on the activities of the United Nations Transitiomnal
Authority in Cambodia (UNTAC). From the consultations I have held, it emerges
that a number of Council members would like to have a little time to study the
report with the attention it deserves and to determine what further action it
requires.

I therefore propose to remain in contact with you in order to let you
know when the Security Council will be ready to place this item on the agenda
for its consultations.

(Signed) José AYALA LASSO
President of the Security Council
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